
 
Essex Walking Football League 

 

www.essexwalkingfootball.com 

Management Committee meeting 

Monday, 28th April 2025 

Billericay Town FC 

Meeting started at 4pm. 

Present: Derek Hornsey, Richard Coleman, Trevor Ridley, Kevin Preston, Gary Murphy, Robin Ogilvie. 

Apologies: Simon Crump. 

 

Hospitality 
 
A letter is to be sent to all clubs Informing them that for the month of May no hospitality will be 
provided. Also the fee for the month of May will be reduced to reflect that no hospitality will be 
given. Over the four week period the Committee will try to find a way to supply hospitality that does 
not take up the time of one of the Committee member having to run around collecting everything. If 
any Club have a suggestion on how to resolve this problem could they please either let Richard or  
Trevor know. 
 

Laws of the Game 

 
An update of the new version will be proposed at the AGM . Any amendments should be put in 
writing to the League Secretary prior to the AGM for circulation to the clubs prior to the meeting. 
 

Referees 
 
It is proposed that we hold a Referee workshop for all those match officials that have not been on 
The FA referee course until Essex County FA can arrange one. This will allow us to inform all match 
officials of The FA current laws of the Game. Robin said that he could phone Mick Hill to find out if 
he could organise a referee course as he is an FA tutor. 
 

Registrations 

 
Robin confirmed that they were all fine, we have well over a thousand players registered. 
 

Representative Football 
 
League to pay for Simon’s team in finals of Cup Tournament 
 

Fixtures 
 
Kevin asked if we can finalise the Cup Final dates and fixtures at next meeting. 
 
There being no further business the meeting closed at 5:00pm. 


